
DOCUMENT OF INTERNATIONAL MONETARY FUND 
AND NOT FOR PUBLIC USB

EBAP/82/444

December 27, 1982

To: Members of the Executive Board

From: The Secretary

Subject: Travel by the Managing Director

The Managing Director will be absent from the Fund from 
Thursday, January 6, 1983 through the morning of Tuesday, January 11, 
1983 on a visit to Riyadh with the Chairman of the Interim Committee 
for discussions with the Saudi authorities and for official meetings 
in Paris and London.
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